

City of Gainesville

Procurement Division

200890_Request for Proposal_20210304

February 9, 2021

VIA EMAIL ONLY: Rodney@gspclaw.com

Griffin & Strong, P.C. Attn: Mr. Rodney K. Strong 235 Peachtree Street, N.E., Suite 400 Atlanta, Ga 30303

RE: City of Gainesville Disparity Study

#EODX-210013-DM

Dear Mr. Strong:

Thank you for your proposal on the above-referenced project. We appreciate your time and effort spent in preparing the proposal you submitted. For your information, staff is recommending award and negotiation of a contract to your firm. This recommendation is currently scheduled to be presented to the Gainesville City Commission on March 4, 2021 for their approval.

Pursuant to the City's Financial Services Procedures Manual Section 41-423, the blackout period is in effect until the contract is awarded (City Commission approval). "Violation of this provision shall result in disqualification..."

Once more, thank you for your interest in doing business with the City of Gainesville. If you have any questions, please call me at 352-334-5021.

Sincerely

Darius McPhall

Darius McPhall

Procurement Specialist 3